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Southminster Presbyterian Church, a 300 member PC(U.S.A.) congregation in northern Chesterfield County, is seeking a new Director of Worship Arts to conduct the sanctuary choir, oversee our volunteer bell choir director, and facilitate creative, inter-generational music and worship. 
Qualifications include holding a bachelor’s degree in a music-related field or equivalent work experience; demonstrating proficiency in church music with expertise in at least one accompanying instrument in worship (voice, piano, organ, or guitar); and displaying a passion for engaging the people of God in making a joyful noise. The position is 15 hours a week, with work primarily taking place on evenings and weekends. The sanctuary choir rehearses for an hour and a half on Wednesday evenings, sings an anthem each Sunday, and currently has 12 members who regularly sing four part harmonies. A professional accompanist plays for worship and choir rehearsals. The choir does not rehearse during the summer months. 
The church has a large rehearsal space, a robust music library with electronic database, and a pastoral staff who are eager to collaborate in planning and executing worship. Our congregation primarily uses the PC(U.S.A.) Glory to God hymnal and appreciates the variety of music styles it contains. You can learn more about our congregation at www.southpreschurch.org. Please send cover letter and resume to pastor@southpreschurch.org. Compensation will be based on experience. Review of applicants begins immediately. Anticipated start date is November 1, 2018.

Accompanist
Southminster Presbyterian Church, a 300 member PC(U.S.A.) congregation in northern Chesterfield County, is seeking an accompanist for our sanctuary choir rehearsals and Sunday worship services. Qualifications include holding a bachelor’s degree in a music-related field or equivalent work experience; demonstrating proficiency in church music with expertise in organ and piano; and displaying a passion for engaging the people of God in making a joyful noise. The sanctuary choir rehearses for an hour and a half on Wednesday evenings and we hold one worship service at 11 am on Sunday mornings. The choir does not rehearse during the summer months. Our congregation primarily uses the PC(U.S.A.) Glory to God hymnal and appreciates the variety of music styles it contains. The church has a two-manual Rodgers organ and a Kurtzwald fully rebuilt grand piano. You can learn more about our congregation at www.southpreschurch.org. Please send cover letter and resume to pastor@southpreschurch.org. Review of applicants begins immediately, anticipated start date is November 1, 2018.


